
 

 

The Barb Norby Scholarship, created by NDSBA Board of Directors 
in tribute to Barb’s valuable service to the association, honors a 
board member who has demonstrated exceptional board service 
and commitment to their district. 

The scholarship recipient will receive the following year’s 
registration and an expense allowance for a school board members’ 
national conference of their choosing. These events are outstanding 
professional development and networking opportunities for new 
and veteran board members alike. 

If you would like to nominate a board member for this award, please 
email a short paragraph describing why your nominee is deserving to 
Amy at amy.dekok@ndsba.org by Friday, September 12, 2025. 


